
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

This week, has been full of exciting activities and learning. 

On Monday, we started the week with science day and 

there were lots of scientific experiments happening across 

the school. Anti-bullying week has been in full swing and 

the children have learnt the skills in how to be a good 

friend and how to recognise when someone isn’t. Also this 

week, the Fire Service came to talk to Years R, 2 and 5 

about fire safety. But not just that, the dentist service also 

came in to visit Years R, 1 and 2 and talk to them about 

how to clean your teeth and good oral hygiene. The 

children have loved all of these activities and they have 

learnt additional valuable skills which are for life.   
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Have a great weekend.  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Chartwells and Hot Meal Ordering 

Fireside Nativity Production (Years 1, 2 and 3 ) 

As set out on the school calendar of dates, we are 

pleased to say that in just three weeks time, the children 

in Beech, Chestnut and Hazel class will present the 

Christmas production of A Fireside Nativity. We are very 

excited because we haven’t been able to do a Christmas 

live performance for three years!  

More details will follow soon about how and when you can 

buy tickets. The performance date is Tuesday 6th 

December  with shows at 2pm and 6pm. All of the 

children will need to come back to school for the evening 

performance. Please be supportive and sensitive that the 

show is not suitable for babies and very young children 

because if they make noise, they distract the children on 

stage. Instead, there is an opportunity to bring them to 

the dress rehearsal  so that families with young children 

can see the show. The staff and children are working so 

hard on this that we want to make it perfect for everyone.  

Flu Vaccine 

The date of the Flu Vaccine offered to primary school 

aged children in school is Monday 28th November. 

Please make sure you have completed the forms on 

ParentMail by the deadline of 11am on Tuesday 22nd 

November. After this time, they will not be able to have it.  
The Christmas Market 

On Friday 25th November there will be a 

non-uniform day in exchange for 

Christmas market items. On this day, 

please could you send your child in with 

the following items:  

Elm: Christmas biscuits and/or mince pies 

Beech: Sweets and/or chocolates 

Chestnut: Sweets and/or chocolates 

Hazel: Craft activity kits/ or packaged stationary items 

Ash: Craft activity kits/ or packaged stationary items 

Lime: Bottles of wine. 

Cedar: Bottles of wine. 

The Friends have been working hard to make this happen 

so please support us as best you can. There will be more 

information about the market coming out soon. This will be 

the first Christmas Market in school for 3 years.  

Children In Need 

Thank you for supporting Children in Need day today. We 

loved seeing the array of pyjamas and we are looking 

forward to the Bake Off cake competition and the cake sale 

later on. Don’t forget to stop and buy some.  


